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•
•

Salsbury Industries CBU and 4C horizontal 
mailbox configurators are available online and 
will assist in determining the ideal combination 
of mailboxes and parcel lockers based on your 
specific requirements .  This robust tool also 
allows you to customize 4C mailbox units and 
add numbering sequences to drawings .  In 
addition to clear and easy to read elevation line 
drawings with dimensions, our online mailbox 
configurators will also provide you with PDF, 
Word, Excel and AutoCAD drawing files for your 
project . Access our configurators at:

www.mailboxes.com/Mailbox-Configurator

CBU and 4C Mailbox Configurators

Architectural Resources
Salsbury Industries design engineers are 
available to architects, specification writers 
and individuals involved in the design of mail  
distribution facilities .  Salsbury Industries 
website features an Architectural Resources 
section that provides product information, 
technical drawings, installation instructions, 
detailed specifications, AutoCAD Drawings, 3D 
Revit/BIM models and Augmented Reality (AR)  
models for download .  For more information visit: 

www.mailboxes.com/Architectural-Resources 
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